IMPORTANT NOTICE
CANCELLATION OF REGISTRATION TO RE-APPLY AS NEW STUDENTS FOR THE AY 2025
(APPLICABLE ONLY FOR 2021 AND 2022 INTAKES)
Students who were registered under the 2021 and 2022 intakes but were unable to complete Level I of the BIT Degree Programme by the end of the academic year 2024 are now eligible to reapply for the new academic intake of 2025, subject to the cancellation of their previous registration.
Those who wish to reapply as new students for the 2025 intake must submit the specified form on or before 12:00 noon on 25th July 2025. All applications will be reviewed by the UCSC and the final decision will be communicated via email on or before 31st July 2025. 
Please note that this form is applicable only to students who initially registered for the BIT programme in the academic year 2021 (registration numbers starting with R21XXXX) and the academic year 2022 (registration numbers starting with R22XXXX).
CLICK HERE FOR THE APPLICATION FORM
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